
         

Maryland 4-H All-Stars Centennial Celebration 
 

The Maryland 4-H All-Stars chapter will be turning 100 years old in 2020! In an effort to raise 
awareness, as well as fundraise, in order to continue supporting the Maryland 4-H Youth 
Development program, the All-Stars will be selling beverage tumblers and ornaments.  

Beverage Tumbler – 16 oz, double wall insulation for cold or hot beverages, 

BPA free 

 

Acrylic Clear Ornament – 3-5/8" x 3-5/8" x 3/16", laser-cut 

clear acrylic with beveled edges 

All proceeds will be used to help support the Maryland 4-H Youth Development program, print 
and mail the Trail newsletters, as well as assist in paying for Semi-Annual/Annual Conference.  

Orders can be picked up at local extension offices, next year’s Semi-Annual Conference, 
Annual Conference, or they can be shipped for a slight additional cost.  

Questions can be directed to Lesser Chief, Jennifer Hiscock at hiscockjenn@gmail.com  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Maryland 4-H All-Stars Centennial Celebration Order Form 

Name :__________________________________________    County: ______________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Item Being Purchased Total # Being Ordered Total Amount Owed 

Beverage Tumbler  X $10.00 =  

Acrylic Ornament   X $15.00 =             

Subtotal  $  

If order is being shipped, add 20%   

Total Amount of Order  $ 
 

Pick-Up Preference: ____ Local Extension Office / ____ All-Stars Conference / ____ Shipped 

Payment Information: ____ Cash / _____ Check- #_____ 

Order forms and payment can be mailed to Jennifer Hiscock at 5064 Beatrice Way Columbia, MD 21044 
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